

200 North Glebe Road, Suite 914 • Arlington, VA 22203 Office (703) 841-2511 • Fax (703) 524-5028

December 5, 2018

Mrs. Anne W. Carroll, Principal Seton School 9314 Maple Street Manassas, VA 20110

Dear Mrs. Carroll,

On behalf of Bishop Burbidge, I acknowledge receipt of the students' cards and spiritual bouquets conveying your thoughts and prayers for the Bishop's speedy recovery from surgery. While the Bishop is currently out of the office, be assured that he will read the cards upon his return.

Please know that Bishop Burbidge will keep you in his prayers. May Our Lord bless you with His peace now and always.

Sincerely in Christ,

Nw. Jamie R Warkman Reverend Jamie R. Workman, J.C.L.

Chancellor